
 

 

 
 
 

18 October 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers and Year 6 Students 
  
Thank you for taking the time to visit Colton Hills Community School during our recent Open 
event. It was a pleasure to welcome you to our school and our staff enjoyed sharing with you 
all the wonderful opportunities that students experience. Our students were also excited to 
show you around a school of which they are very proud. 
  
We are passionate about making sure that anyone who joins our school is happy and that we 
are the best fit for them. Therefore, as we move into the last few weeks before the deadline 
for applications (Sunday 31 October) I thought it would be helpful to send across some useful 
links to help you to make your school choice.  
 

• School website www.coltonhills.co.uk 

• Introduction Video www.youtube.com/watch?v=rF12fH1shJ4  

• School Prospectus www.bit.ly/prospectuschcs  

• Follow us on twitter for the latest news @coltonhillscs 
 
We know that this is an important decision to make and would be happy to answer any 
questions you may have, so please do not hesitate to contact us on 01902 558420 or email 
me directly at: rjackson@coltonhills.co.uk. 
 
If you would like to arrange a further school tour to see our facilities and meet staff/students  
please get in touch by Friday 22 October and we will be happy to arrange this for you. 
 
Best wishes from all at Colton Hills, and we wish you every success in your school choice. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs R Jackson 

Associate Assistant Headteacher (Year 7) 
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